
 

Dear Families: 
 

Today we continued preparations for our Christmas Pageant!  We are 

planning to perform our program next Sunday, December 20 during the 

worship service. It will be a short program, but it is a very creative one! I am 

so glad that we will be able to share it with the world via Facebook live.   

 

Next week will be the last Sunday School session of the year. There will be 

NO classes on Sunday December 27, or Sunday January 3.  We hope that 

Session permits us to return to the building on Sunday January 10.  If the 

church cannot be open for this purpose, we will seek approval from Session 

to look into alternative locations for classes.  I am going to do everything I 

can to continue to allow the children to worship together. I will keep you 

updated as much as possible. 

 

We hope that everyone has a safe and enjoyable Christmas. Enjoy God’s 

blessings, and pray for His favor and protection in 2021. 

 

We hope to see you next Sunday! If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the new routines, don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 

Thanks for joining us today! 

Carol McClellan 

CE Director 

 
 


